

St Saviour's C of E Academy Congleton Road, Talke Stoke on Trent, Staffordshire ST7 1LW Telephone: (01782) 433300

Executive Principal: Miss Lynn Davis

Head of School: Mrs T. Morris

"Believe, Grow, Achieve with Christ"

Tuesday 10th October

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As inquisitive learners, approaching a very special time of the year, we would like to provide our children with the opportunity to not only create their own Christmas cards but also experience using our postal service to send their cards to loved ones.

On <u>Thursday 7th December</u>, in small groups, we would like to walk to Butt Lane Post Office. Here, the children will buy a stamp and add to their envelope and then place their cards in the post box.

Please could you ensure that **your child is wearing suitable footwear** and the appropriate warm, outer clothing (coats, gloves hats etc.).

If you would like any further information regarding this trip, please feel free to come and have a chat.

Pictures from the trip will be shared on Tapestry.



Kind regards,

St Saviour's Early Years Team









